
Talent Hunt 

The Department of Fine Arts, Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib, 

organized an engaging event on 30 September 2024, showcasing various Fine Arts and Punjab 

heritage items. The purpose of the event was to explore and identify talented students for the 

upcoming Youth Festival. Students from different departments participated with great 

enthusiasm, presenting creative works inspired by the vibrant artistic traditions of Punjab. From 

traditional crafts to heritage-inspired artworks, the event reflected a deep appreciation for 

cultural roots and artistic expression. Principal Dr. Jasvir Singh praised the efforts of the 

students and faculty, emphasizing the importance of such platforms in nurturing young talent 

and keeping the rich heritage of Punjab alive through art. 

                    

 


